
 

 

Parents, 

Welcome to preschool! 

 

 My name is Marcie Gordon.  I will be your child’s preschool teacher this year.  I have 

been teaching preschool for twenty-seven years and I love my job. I am a graduate of Ohio 

University where I received my B.A. in Education.  I then completed my masters in The Art of 

Teaching through Marygrove College. 

 

 My goal for this school year is to help your child enter the world of learning with a very 

positive attitude.  I want each child to believe in his/herself and build strong relationships in 

which they can respect themselves and others.  I want each child to build his/her self-esteem and 

take responsibility for his/her own actions.  Most importantly, I would like for each student to 

develop a love for learning and a love for books and reading. 

 

 I look forward to working with you and your child this school year.  Together we can 

build a great learning experience for your child.  I will be sending home newsletters to let you 

know what we are learning here at school and ideas for you to work with your child at home. 

 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to give me a call and we can 

discuss the issue.  The number here at school is 1-740-743-6686. 

 

    I look forward to seeing you soon! 

     Mrs. Gordon 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Preschool Supply List 
 

Items your child will need for preschool: 

• Bookbag 

• 2-inch 3 ring binder 

• Change of clothes to leave at preschool 

• Photo of your child 

• Water bottle (no sippy cups) – sent home weekly 

• Box of tissues 

• Completed paperwork from home mailing (bring to classroom visit) 

Items to donate (if you wish) 

• Baby wipes 

• Glue sticks 

• Pip squeak markers 

• Stickers 

• Shaving cream 

• Any type of craft item: buttons, jewels, etc. 

 

Thank you in advance for your donations! 


